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        FAMILY   PRACTICE  AVAILABLE

TORONTO  - Retiring solo physician of 48 years with busy medical practice with at least 1500 registered patients, is looking for a medical doctor to replace him.
The  office has FGH registration, has a constant medical demand in the area, is located near  highway 400 and highway 401 when coming by car, with public transit (TTC) at the entrance to the medical building if needed.
The office is 1150 sq. in size with  4 spacious rooms,  a private bathroom, a laboratory with a phlebologist who does Venipuncture, Electrocardiograms, and  Pulmonary Function Testing, all of which can be billed to OHIP. There is a pharmacy in the plaza, with free parking, an elevator that is wheel chair accessible, near all medical amenities.
The secretary and phlebologist are experienced, and have taught new staff for other doctors in the medical building.
We are near a new ultra modern Humber Memorial Hospital and I am on staff at the hospital. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The starting date is within the next few months, but flexible. On call for the FGH is only about 4 times a year. The hours are flexible to the new doctor’s needs. Payment is made through OHIP and the computer system can accommodate the new doctor billing easily. The new doctor can apply to work at the hospital in the Emergency Department, the OR, and OB etc. Also, the new doctor can perform non-OHIP revenues such as orthotics. The new doctor has the option of having a paper or paperless record keeping.
If my patients and staff are looked after, the practice is FREE to the new doctor.
